
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

of the 

STATE BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 25-41-1, et seq. Miss. Code Ann. 

(1972), notice is hereby given the State Board of Election Commissioners will meet 

on Wednesday September 11, 2024, at 2:00 pm to review candidate 

qualifications for the November 5, 2024 General Election. If you wish to attend 

and listen to the conference call in person you may do so at the Walter Sillers 

State Building, Office of the Governor, 500 High Street, Jackson, MS 39202.


